
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 26, 2019 
 
 
 
RE: Endorsement of  California State PTA Dyslexia resolution 
 
Dear Members of PTAs in Palo Alto Unified School District (PAUSD),  
 
Palo Alto PTA Council has endorsed California State PTA Dyslexia resolution: ​Addressing the 
Educational Implications in Public Schools (2016) ​( a.k.a CAPTA Dyslexia Resolution) at our 
board meeting on October 16, 2019. Resolutions call attention to a problem and a need for action 
on a particular issue. They are a major source of policy for the CAPTA and its units, councils 
and districts. The position was well-researched using credible and current information from 
multiple independent sources with assistance from Decoding Dyslexia CA (DDCA).  
 
Please join us in endorsing The CAPTA Dyslexia Resolution. By endorsing the resolution, we 
re-affirm the California PTA's position and respond to ​PAUSD Dyslexia resolution No. 
2017-18.09​.​ Both of the resolutions send a strong message of certifying the commitment to 
supporting educators and families in addressing the needs of students with dyslexia from parents, 
teachers and communities. We attached a copy of both resolutions.  
 
Your support for the position will support every child with one voice! 
We thank you again for your commitment to our children and to this community.  
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
The Palo Alto Council of PTAs 
 
 







 



 




